
 

 

14TH May 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Sports For Champions 2021 

 

In 2019 we were very lucky to have a visit in school from elite athlete Chris Bennett.  During 

the visit Chris worked with the children, led some fun activities and the children had a 

fantastic time.   

 

This year we are taking part again and Jaydon Paddock from Team GB will be visiting 

Tritlington on 21st June 2021.  The aim of his visit is to inspire the children and give tips on 

how to succeed in every aspect of their lives, as well as having lots of fun on the day! 

 

The Sports for Champions programme raises funds for school and also unsponsored 

athletes who have no funding to be able to continue with their sport. Your child will be 

bringing home a Sponsor Form to perform some sporting challenges on the day of Jaydon’s 

visit:  

 

Spotty Dogs 

Leg Drives 

Full / half press ups 

Star jumps 

 

We would be very grateful if you could help your child gain some sponsorship for the full 

circuit of exercises rather than each repetition.  The sponsorship form and the money will 

need to be returned to school in a named envelope by Monday 14th June 2021.  

 

We hope you will be able to support your child and school with this fantastic event. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Stephenson and Mrs O’Dell 

Joint Acting Headteachers 

  

 

 


